
 

If your child is in KS2 and usually has a packed lunch but would like to 
have a school meal on Friday 27th January, please book and pay for 

their meal on ‘MCAS>Products>Chinese New Year Lunch’. School 
meals cost £2.30. If your child is in KS1 and usually has a packed 

lunch, please email admin@larkshill.patrust.org.uk if you would like 
them to have a school meal on this day. If your child usually has a 

school meal, there is no need to book. 


